STATE OF CALIFORNIA — THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
1416 NINTH STREET, P.O. BOX 942836

SACRAMENTO, CA 94236-0001

(916) 653-5791

November 25, 2008

Ms. Anne Burck

Interim Water and Sewer
Operations Superintendent

City of Ukiah

411 West Clay Street

Ukiah, California 95481

Dear Ms. Burck:

The Department of Water Resources (DWR) has reviewed the City of Ukiah’s 2005
Urban Water Management Plan (Plan) submitted on January 15, 2008 in accordance
with the Urban Water Management Planning Act. Based on our review, your plan is
complete. DWR’s review is enclosed.

Ukiah can amend its 2005 Plan at any time. If you submit an amended or updated
urban water management plan to DWR, we request that you submit three hard copies,
one electronic copy, and proof of adoption to:

Mr. David Todd

Office of Water Use Efficiency & Transfers
Department of Water Resources

Post Office Box 942836

Sacramento, California 94236-0001

If you have questions about our review of your Plan, the changes to the Act, or
amending or updating your Plan, you may contact me at (916) 651-7027 or by email at:
dtodd@water.ca.gov for further assistance.

Sincerely,

David Todd, Chief
Technical Assistance and
Outreach Branch

Enclosure

cC: Kim Rosmaier
DWR Central District Office



